
NOTICE OF THE RESCHEDULING OF A REGULAR 

MEETING OF THE BOARD OF THE COUNCIL OF THE 

CITY OF KOOSKIA.   

 

You are hereby notified that the regular meeting of the 

City of Kooskia that had been scheduled for August 14, 

2024 at 6:00 p.m. has been postponed and rescheduled to 

August 21, 2024. 

A budget hearing for the 2024/2025 fiscal year budget and 

the regular meeting will be held on August 21, 2024 at 

6:00 p.m. 


